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ACCEPTED AT COSHOCTON DROP-OFFS: 
☺ PLASTICS #1 — #2  
☺ STEEL AND ALUMINUM CANS 
☺ PAPER AND CARDBOARD PRODUCTS 
☺ BROWN AND CLEAR GLASS 

Holiday Planning—The GREEN Way 
 

It may seem like Thanksgiving and Christmas are far into the 
future. But they will both be here before we know it! So, before 
the  holiday panic sets in, make things easier on yourself and the 
environment by planning ahead with sustainable choices as your 

schedule fills up with dinners, family events, and shopping. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO AT HOME? 
 Choose reusable dishes and silverware  

 Store your food in reusable containers 

 Shop local when getting gifts for family and friends 

 Ditch Styrofoam containers like clamshells for storing leftovers 

 Shop for experiences like spa services, auto services, or memberships. 

 Look for items with minimal packaging 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO OUR COMMUNITY FOR USING THE 
RECYCLING DROP SITES FOR A TOTAL OF 127,640 LBS OF 
RECYCLING COLLECTED BETWEEN JULY AND SEPTEMBER! 

Recycling Drop-off Site 
July — Sept.  

2022 

Bakersville 2,040 lbs 

Canal Lewisville 
(County Maintenance Garage) 

32,530 lbs 

Conesville 7,810 lbs 

Fresno 3,030 lbs 

Nellie 3,640 lbs 

New Guilford 2,920 lbs 

Plainfield 5,620 lbs 

Tiverton 4,340 lbs 

Tuscarawas Twp.- Cedar St. 9,400 lbs 

Warsaw 21,250 lbs 

West Carlisle 2,360 lbs 

West Lafayette 32,700 lbs 
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Coshocton County Recycling &  
Litter Prevention 

It is the time of year again to start brainstorming for the America Recycles Radio Contest! 

Flyers have been circulated to all local schools with info about the contest. Ads must be 

less than 25 seconds in length and focus on the how, where, and why of recycling in 

Coshocton County.   

5 WINNERS WILL RECORD THEIR ADS FOR AIRPLAY ON WTNS! 
All ads must be submitted by the students’ teachers by November 3rd at 4pm.  

For any questions, concerns, or further information, please reach out to our office using 

the information listed below! 


